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Annual General Meeting
We held our Annual General Meeting on 16 September at 
Perth Zoo. It is always such a motivating experience to 
discuss and reflect on our achievements for the year. The 
Chairperson’s report will be available for viewing on the 
website in the coming weeks.
All the office bearer and committee positions are re-
elected at each AGM. The 2014-15 committee is as follows:
	 Chairperson – Dani Jose
	 Vice Chair – Tamara Wilkes-Jones
	 Treasurer – Eva Wiehl
	 Secretary – Leanne Kelman
	 Committee members:
		  - Emily Trainer
		  - Karen Cavanough
		  - Chris Murphy
		  - Yvette Adams
		  - Gunther De Vos
		  - Jessica Morrison
		  - Renee Bauhofer
It was sad to say goodbye to some faces, but great to see 
some new and of course familiar ones. We are looking 
forward to the year ahead.

Kulunga Katitjin Festival
Project Numbat was lucky to once again be 
involved in the Kulunga Katitjin festival on 17 
September where approximately 2,300 primary 
school student spent the day in beautiful Kings 
Park participating in environmental based 
activities.
We did a radio tracking demonstration, brought 
along Nurla the numbat mascot, and gave out 
stickers and other goodies at our stall to keep 
the students (and Project Numbat committee) 
busy. It was great, as always, to see so many 
enthusiastic kids! 
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Tin Rattle Day
On Friday 29 August we braved the 
weather and held our annual tin 
rattle day in the Perth CBD, raising 
over  $1600.Thanks to everyone who 
helped us, whether a donater or a 
rattler! 

National Threatened Species Day
A long time in the making, we were proud to host our first National Threatened Species Day event in 
Fremantle on 7 September.  We spoke to too many people to count and received many generous donations.
We would like to extend our thanks to Friends of the Western Ground Parrot, Friends of the Western Swamp 
Tortoise, Turtle Oblongata Rescue and Rehabilitation Network and Kaarakin Black Cockatoo Conservation 
Centre for joining us in raising awareness of our unique Western Australian species. 
So many of our native Australian animals, not just the Numbat, are heading towards extinction, and we want to 
make sure a tragedy like the loss of the Thylacine never happens again! 
We’d also like to thank the City of Fremantle and Widdeson’s Hire Service for all their help, and of course all 
the wonderful visitors!

ZigZag
Join us in Kalamunda on 5 October to 
walk the ZigZag! We will be stamping 
passbooks so don’t miss us.

Member Benefits
Project Numbat members now 
receive discounted entry to Barna 
Mia Sanctuary! Simply advise 
them you are a member at time of 
payment.

Survey Team
We have an exciting 
opportunity for a lucky 
member to assist in Numbat 
digging survey training. Due 
to the specific nature of 
this training, an application 
process is required.
If you would like to expand 
your knowledge, and are keen 
and able to work outdoors in 
summer, please email info@
numbat.org.au with the 
subject ‘Survey team 2014’ by 
15 October for more details. 
Applicants must be available 
14, 15 and 16 November. 
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